
 

 

 
 

NOTICE OF VOTE-BY-MAIL BALLOT PROCESSING FOR 

THE APRIL 1, 2025 CONSOLIDATED ELECTION 
 

The Winnebago County Election Department will begin processing vote by mail 

ballots, for voters outside the city of Rockford, on Wednesday, March 26, 2025. 

 

Pollwatchers, with valid pollwatcher credentials, may observe the process beginning 

at 8:30 am, Monday thru Friday, in the Winnebago County Administration Building 

404 Elm St., 1st floor, Rockford. 
 

 

                        Dated this 22nd  day of March, 2025       
                                 

                                                                                           Lori Gummow 

Winnebago County Clerk and Recorder 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


